
LOGAN COUNTY
COVID-19 

COST RECOVERY GRANT
Logan County Economic

Development Corp is

offering small business

grants of $100-$500 to help

recover costs incurred from

added Covid-19 health

safety and cleaning

requirements.  

For details and additional information on the program, or if you are

interested in contributing to the program fund contact:

Trae Miller at Trae@Sterling-Logan.com or

 970-520-1283.

The funding for this program is made possible by the annual contributions made
by Logan County, City of Sterling, Sterling Urban Renewal Authority, and
LCEDC Business Members.  More information about LCEDC members can be
found at www.Sterling-Logan.com.  


